A transport will be heading east the middle of May 2024. If interested in a kid to come east, call or text  Helen Snyder at 717-979-6044 or email helen@starfirenubians.com.
	Doe
	Buck
	     Due
	 Available

	Rosemary
	White Russian
	4-16
	

	Rizzo
	White Russian
	4-15
	

	Sassy
	White Russian
	4-2
	

	My Heart
	White Russian
	5-23
	

	Sweetheart
	White Russian
	4-10
	

	Marsella
	White Russian
	4-18
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	



